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Preliminary Survey Work on North Wall 

 
(Kahnawake – 31, Seskéha/ August 2016) The Capital Unit of the 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to inform all 
Kahnawa'kehró:non that preliminary site survey work will take place on 
the Seaway North Wall tomorrow, Thursday, September 1st, weather 
permitting.  
 

 
 
MCK representatives and equipment will be on site to collect 
topographical survey data for future works on the North Wall, directly 
across the St. Lawrence Seaway from the existing Sewage Treatment 
Plant. 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated and we 
apologize for the temporary inconvenience. If further information is 
required, please contact the Technical Services Office at 635-1016. 
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